
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                    

 

 

  

     

 

   

  

 

 

    

  

 

  

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – July 27, 2023 

Arrest Made in Homicide Investigation 

Adams County, Colo. (July 27, 2023): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office has made an arrest in a homicide that occurred in the early morning 

of July 27, 2023. 

Adams County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to 15085 Iola St. where deputies found a deceased 

adult female inside the residence. Deputies learned that the suspect left the location and were able to 

distribute the vehicle description to surrounding law enforcement agencies. 

Castle Rock Police Department officers responded to a vehicle crash involving the suspect’s vehicle. The 

suspect was later found by Castle Rock Police who took him into custody. 

Adams County Sheriff’s Office detectives continue to investigate the incident. 

-End-

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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